
 

A Letter from the Chair: 

2017 was indeed a banner year for SICC. Our organization grew by leaps 

and bounds in a myriad of ways. As I look back on what we accomplished this past year, 

I am really blown away and amped for what the next year will bring. Here are a few 

highlights from 2017. 

 General SICC membership was created, allowing folks to become members of 

their local climbing organization. Your annual dues help support SICC’s mission 

and give members voting rights for board positions and rebolting projects.  

 SICC’s first annual fundraising event was in May. Over 60 folks attended this 

soirée which included a dinner, live auction, raffle, and general good times.    

 With the revenue generated at our fundraiser, we were able to purchase and 

obtain an annual insurance policy that will aid in our attempts to reopen several 

closed crags on private land. 

 Completion of our first rebolting project and the start of our second project. 

Thanks to our amazing group of volunteers and the Anchor Replacement Grant 

granted by the Access Fund and American Alpine Club, we were able to 

sustainably rebolt all 17 routes at the Prow. This big crag now boasts solid 

stainless steel hardware that should last for another 50+ years!    

 In May, SICC hosted a small service crew from Clif Bar who worked on improving 

the trail and cairns leading to Roman Wall.  

 We continued to build a healthy and positive climbing community. We hosted 

our annual BBQ at City Park in September and our first ever Christmas Costume 

Climb at Gemstone Climbing Gym in December.  

I am excited for the coming year and the many things we can accomplish. Thank you all 

for making SICC a successful climbing organization. 

 

-Shawn Willsey, SICC Chair  



Southern Idaho Climbing Coalition Mission Statement 

“To promote climbing, provide a resource for responsible development and conservation 

of climbing areas, and to encourage the etiquette, education, and safety of the Southern 

Idaho climbing community.”  

2017 Financial Report 

 

 

End 2017 Balance: $3,244.10 

$575.75 

$4,941.17 

500.38

2017 Revenue

AF/AAC grant Fundraiser Misc donations

$819.00 

$1,105.74 

$960.56 

$470.03 

2017 Expenses

Access Maintenance Community Admin



 

Number of volunteers that assisted in SICC rebolting projects. 

 

 

Number of volunteer rebolting days at The Prow 

 

 

Total number of bolts replaced at The Prow 

 

Special Thanks to these Amazing Volunteers for their help with our rebolting 

project at The Prow: Dave Bingham, Adam Brown, Kutler Bunnell, Ariana Bunnell, 

Tobey Cook, Jason Cook, Elle Gray, Justine Greene, John Hanowell, Don Hill, Erik 

Leidecker, Riley Newton, Zach Peterson, Eric Smallwood, Ryan Terry, Parker Twiss, 

Ryan Weimer, Henry Whitney, “Ninja” Mike Young, and Sara Zglobicki. 

What’s Next? 

 Adopt A Crag Event with Access Fund 

 More Rebolting Projects for Our Crags 

 Community Events (Annual Banquet, BBQ, socials, clinics) 

 Plans to open privately held and closed climbing areas  

 

What Can You Do? 

 Maintain your SICC membership 

 Volunteer to help with projects 

 Serve on our Access, Maintenance, and Community Committees 

SICC Board: Shawn Willsey (Chair), Mike Young (Vice-Chair), Erik Wenninger 

(Secretary), Tony Roberts (Treasurer), Jocelynn Smith, Sean Muldoon, Torrey 

Hendry (replacing Ian Cavanaugh who moved in June) 

20 

7 

187 


